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Kathy Cooper

From: Website® IRRC.State.Pa.US

Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2007 11:32 AM

To: IRRC

Subject: A Message From the IRRC Website

2559

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website

First Name: Bob
Last Name: Youngs
Company:
Email: bobyoungs@aol.com
Subject: Proposed Dog Law Irrc

Message:
Hello sir: My name is Bob Youngs; I live in Mechanicsburg, Pa. 17055.1 have dogs and wonder why Jesse Smith is scheduling meetings mid week
for the public to attend and raise comments if they choose. Mid week, mid day meetings like the one coming up in July are hard for working folks to
get to listen and then, if appropriate, make comments. The Governors' proposed dog law rules are a mess, your group has recommended them
being scrapped and yet Ms. Smith seems to be still pounding away with them some of us would like to attend the meetings to listen to the
wisdom that is shared at these meetings. I just wanted to comment on the meetings being scheduled. Bob Youngs
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